
From: Payton, Crystal <Crystal.Payton@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Vick, HannahHannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
'Becker, Derrec'DBecker@emd.sc.gov

Date: 12/2/2015 11:01:39 AM
Subject: RE: Transition - FEMA External Affairs

Good afternoon –
 
I’m replying to all to introduce myself as the (relatively) new External Affairs Officer for 4241-DR-SC. Derrec and I have 
been working together at the JFO since I arrived shortly after Hannah left. The fast pace required on this operation 
and the juggling that followed the staffing changes that Hannah mentioned have taken my attention. Please accept 
my apology for not introducing myself sooner! 
 
I look forward to working with you. Feel free to call any time.
 
Regards,
 
Crystal
 
Crystal Payton
FEMA External Affairs Officer
4241-DR-SC
803-714-9335 desk
202-714-6310 blackberry
 
 

From: Vick, Hannah 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 1:47 PM
 
To: 'Godfrey, Rob'; 'Adams, Chaney'; 'Schimsa, Rebecca'; 'Becker, Derrec'
 
Cc: Skinner, Harry; Payton, Crystal
 
Subject: Transition - FEMA External Affairs
 
All –
 
Just a quick note to thank you for the tremendous hospitality and opportunity to work in South Carolina.  I’ve really 
enjoyed working with all of you. 
 
I am demobilizing at COB today.  Leo Skinner will be acting External Affairs Officer until Monday, when Crystal Payton 
arrives.  Crystal Payton will then be the designated EAO for the next several months (or the duration of this 
operation). 
 
Leo Skinner
614-216-5816
Harry.Skinner@fema.dhs.gov
 
There are several staffing changes occurring over the next few weeks in External Affairs, but we remain committed to 
SC disaster survivors and working with your office.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks again, hv
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Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
 


